
 

 

 

 

 

22 March 2010 

 

 

 

 

Rex Whitford  

Wealth For Life Financial Planning 

104 Tynte Street 

North Adelaide  SA  5006 

 

 

Dear Rex, 

 

I would like to thank you and your staff for the service you have provided over the many years I have 

been your client. Although we were friends first, it has been a pleasure to expand our friendship to 

encompass an additional professional relationship.  I have always found your advice to be sound, 

and well considered, with my best interests at heart. At a time when I note that there has been 

much bad press in relation to your profession, I have no doubt that it is an interest in my well being 

that motivates you to achieve high standards of professional ethics and competence. 

 

It is clear to me that this pursuit of excellence also extends to your staff, Tracey and Christine who I 

have always found to be competent, courteous and available to meet my needs. Their service, 

combined with the advice I have received from you, has continued to reassure me that my affairs are 

in good hands. In the lead up to retirement I can see the light at the end of the tunnel and know that 

you will continue to guide me through what has been a difficult economic time to ensure I achieve 

my financial goals. 

 

I appreciate your persistence in gently leading me to do the things that are necessary over a lengthy 

period. I appreciate that you have often gently reminded me of important things I needed to do to 

be financially successful. I hope that this letter may serve as encouragement to others who may be 

seeking a professional who can truly make the difference for the better in their lives. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 
 

Tina De-Zen 


